The National Organization of Black
Law Enforcement Executives (NOBLE)
Will host a community forum

On
S.F. Bay Area Rapid Transit District (BART)
Police Department

NOBLE is conducting a management review of the BART
Police Department. We cordially invite the community to attend
a public forum on the quality of BART police services.

NOBLE Community Forum
When: Tuesday, June 23, 2009
6:30 pm to 9:00 pm
BART Board Room

Kaiser Center, 20" Street Mall, 3™ Floor
344 20" Street
Oakland, CA 94612
(3 blocks east of 19" Street Bart Station)

We value your opinions! Don’t miss vour opportunity to comment on the
quality and scope of BART Police Services. We are looking for your
recommendations on how BART Police services may be improved.




